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Dear Ms Trevelyan

Please reconsider proceeding with this application.

UNESCO, 5 Planners, over 220,000 individuals & the High Court have already deemed it inappropriate &
damaging to the World Heritage Site.

Please listen to their considered reports & suggestions & do the right thing. 

A much longer tunnel or a bypass further to the south.

Thank you.

With Kind Regards

Nina Basey-Fisher




